
Ohio Edison Holding Community Information Session on October 16th 

 

Ohio Edison is hosting a public meeting to provide the public with details on upcoming environmental 

remediation work at its property on Front Street, between Franklin and Wood avenues in Alliance.  

 

The property once housed a manufactured gas plant, which was operated in the early 1900s by a 

predecessor company of Ohio Edison to serve the community’s street lighting systems, and home 

heating and cooking needs before the advent of natural gas.  Ohio Edison is working voluntarily to 

address the site soil impacted by the historical plant’s operations, in accordance with the guidance and 

regulations of the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency’s (OEPA) Voluntary Action Program.  

 

When:         Tuesday, October 16th   

5 p.m. – 7 p.m. 

 

Where:        Rodman Public Library Auditorium 

215 East Broadway, Alliance 

 

Residents are invited to stop by anytime between 5 p.m. and 7 p.m. There will be no formal 

presentation. Plans, maps and photos will be on display and the project team available to answer 

questions.  

 

For more information call the Project Information Line (800) 598-9724.   

 


